

Park Brow Primary School



Happy - Respect - Pride - Caring - Potential

Curriculum Newsletter

19th January 2024

What a busy week we have had this week! As you can see, we really made the most of the snow earlier in the week, with all classes (and staff) having a great time. Hopefully, you are keeping up with all of our activities on our fantastic Instagram page. We are thrilled with the number of you that are following us....please do spread the word. In the future, we will be increasingly using Instagram and our app to keep you updated and to send out important messages. If you need any help setting up the app please just ask.

Thanks for your support in ensuring that pupils are looking ready for school each day in their uniforms, particularly on P.E days. At the end of the day each Friday, we will continue to put the rail containing misplaced coats and jumpers out on to the main yard. Hopefully you can then re-locate lost items from that week.

Thanks again for your continuing support and have a lovely weekend

Miss Swinburn

Snow Day

What a great day we had on Tuesday! Each class managed to get out and enjoy playing in the snow. If you have not yet watched the reel on our Instagram page from snow day, then make sure you do—it is wonderful and really captured the children's excitement and joy!



















Imagine That

Year 3 had a fantastic trip to Imagine That on Wednesday. The pupils enjoyed taking part in live experiments, playing within the role play areas and exploring the Science room. In particular, making snow was a highlight, which was followed by a foam party. The adults were extremely impressed with the pupils' behaviour and how they represented Park Brow. Well done, year 3!













Spanish

This term, Ms Smith has returned to deliver our Key Stage 2 Spanish sessions. The pupils are thoroughly enjoying the interactive lessons and making great progress within the Spanish





Some pupils were lucky enough to be invited to Kirkby High School to take part in an interactive workshop. The workshop including quizzes and games and help extend their Spanish vocabulary.

Attendance Officer

My name is Mrs Forshaw, I am the new Attendance Officer at Park Brow Primary. My role will be to work closely alongside our families to improve the attendance of all our pupils. I look forward to meeting you over the coming term and supporting you with any challenges you may have with getting your child into school. Lost Learning can have a huge impact on children in many ways. My role is to help and support you by finding positive solutions to the problems that you my face at times. Please work with me as from a school point of view we really want to make an impact on our attendance in turn this can only be a positive for your children.

Communication

We now have our Instagram page up and running—we hope that you are enjoying the regular updates and videos.

If you are not yet following our school page, the user name is:

Park.browcps

We continue to use our Parent App as our main method of communication. This will be used to confirm afterschool clubs, inform parents and carers about key events and dates, and to send reminders out.

If you do not yet have access to the app, please contact the school office.

If you do not yet have a log in for Parent Pay, please contact the office.